

## FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE March 1, 2018

CONTACT: Mark Enders, Watershed Program Manager
550 Landa Street
New Braunfels, TX 78130
menders@nbtexas.org
(830) 221-4639

## Public Asked to Provide Input on Urban Wildlife Within the City Limits

New Braunfels, TX – The City of New Braunfels, in collaboration with the Texas Parks and Wildlife Department (TPWD), held an informative workshop for the general public on Wednesday, February 28<sup>th</sup> regarding urban wildlife. The workshop was intended to inform residents on the negative impacts in our community associated with overabundant urban wildlife such as auto collisions, degraded water quality and wildlife health.

For those who were unable to attend the meeting but would like information on this issue, a video of the workshop is available at <a href="https://www.nbtexas.org/UrbanWildlifeWorkshop">www.nbtexas.org/UrbanWildlifeWorkshop</a>. The presentation slides from the meeting are also available at <a href="https://www.nbtexas.org/UrbanWildlife1">www.nbtexas.org/UrbanWildlife1</a>. A short, online survey is available at the following link <a href="https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/urbanwildlife2018">www.surveymonkey.com/r/urbanwildlife2018</a>) for citizens to voice their opinions and concerns on this topic.

"It is very important for residents to provide City staff with their sentiments regarding urban wildlife within the City limits to help guide future decisions regarding this matter," said Mark Enders, Watershed Program Manager. "All are encouraged to complete the online by March 8th."

For more information, contact Mr. Enders at 830-221-4639, or at menders@nbtexas.org.

###